
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2023 

 

Uniform and End of term arrangements: Friday 21 July 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Uniform: 

As part of our commitment to supporting families and following feedback from parents, we 
would like to help make uniform more affordable and empower our community to make 
sustainable decisions to help the environment.  Therefore, we would like to collect any 
donations of used uniform from students when they enter school on the last day of term, Friday 
21 July. Please donate where possible any uniform which your child has outgrown (blazers/ 
trousers/shirts/jumpers).  Donated items of uniform will be available for students to wear in 
school, and we plan to hold uniform swap shops next year.  More details on this to follow next 
term! 

In order to allow donations of pre-loved, good condition uniform to be donated, Friday 21 July 
will be a non-uniform day for all students.  

 

Uniform policy change: 

As previously communicated, our style of skirt is changing to a pleated knee length skirt in 
September. If you need any support to meet our uniform expectations in September, please do 
not hesitate to contact school.    
 

Early finish time: 

Students will finish school at 12.30pm on Friday.  

I would like to thank you for all your continued support as we work together as a school 
community and may I take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable break. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Asher 

Deputy Headteacher 


